
EASTERN PRIMARY SCHOOL  

YSGOL GYNRADD EASTERN  

 Dates for your diary  

Thursday 10th November- Year4/5 & 5/6– our classes will be visiting 

Llancaiach Fawr for a fun day learning about the Tudor times. Please 

ensure the consent forms are completed. 

Parents Evening– staff will be sending out allocated times for parents 

evening for the week of the 14th November. These can now be face-to-

face. 

Friday 18th November– Children in Need– Children can come in 

Spotacular clothes or CIN related clothing for a £1 donation to a very good 

cause.  

Christmas Jumper Day– it would be wonderful to wear  our Christmas 

jumpers on our Christmas dinner day. Our Christmas Dinner Day will be 

December 15th.  

Friday 23rd December—INSET day  

Please see below the opportunities locally for our pupils starting in half term  

Oct 26th 2022 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

It has been a very fast seven weeks as the new Headteacher at Eastern 

Primary School. I have enjoyed meeting many parents yet I know there are 

so many more parents and carers that I am looking forward to meeting after 

half term. 

NEWS from Father Ben– a wonderful idea! 

Monday – Friday in Half term  

FREE boxes of Cereals, Long life Milk  and cartons of Fruit juice available from the church 

porch for families to help themselves to, just turn up they will be there from 8am-12 each 

day 

Monday – Friday 

12.00- 13.00 

FREE Lunch in the Youth Hall at St Theodore’s 

It would be helpful if we had a rough idea of numbers so we don’t waste food 

If families can text or email me with names and numbers and which days that would be a 

real help  

07946 395376                                                   frben@portalbotministryarea.org 

Other news! 

Free primary school meals to be rolled out ahead of schedule for pupils in years 1 

and 2  

All children in years 1 and 2 will now receive Universal Primary free school meals 

from Monday 7th November (after October half-term).  

I wish you are a very safe and fun half term. I cant wait to hear what the children have 

been up to over the holiday period. 

Yours Sincerely , Miss M Woodham  

 


